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I am concerned that the list of Best Management Practices for Aggregate Production Operations is
grossly inadequate. They do not address practices to minimize water consumption, noise and light
pollution. The TCEQ should further develop their list of BMPs, making sure to thoroughly address
all the issues directed by the Legislature.


